
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/22/2013 1:00:41 PM
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE:

Take your time

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Mar 22,2013, at 12:46 PM, "Clanon, Paul" <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

> I can come over now; see you there.
>
> On Mar 22,2013, at 12:43 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:
>
» Just got off Bart. Will he there early. No hurry.
»
» Brian K. Cherry 
» PG&E Company 
» VP, Regulatory Relations 
» 77 Beale Street 
» San Francisco, CA. 94105 
» (415) 973-4977
»
»
»
» PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
» To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/

SB GT&S 0171146

mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:BKC7@pge.com
http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/

